
 

  

 

PARKS AND TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
August 12, 2025 

      
Sunnybeach Road, Beach Access – Park Closed 

Foreshore improvement work is scheduled to begin on Tuesday, August 18, 2025, and will take 
approximately one week to complete. The project involves improvements of the shoreline including the 
use of natural material -logs, rocks and native vegetation- to help protect the nature-based shoreline 
protection at Sunnybeach Road Beach Access. For public safety, the area may be partially or fully closed 
while the work is underway. Please use caution and remain alert to construction activities when visiting 
the surrounding areas. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this important 
shoreline enhancement project. 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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